
B 
To, 
M/S M TECH DEVELOPERS PVT LTD 
Zuari Nagar 
Goa 

Dear Sir, 

Bank of Baroda 

Re:- Approval of your Housing Project "THE BEACH VILLAGE GOA" 

We are pleased to appraise you that our higher authorities have approved your housing project 
"THE BEACH VILLAGE GOA" 

Accordingly, our Bank's name will be displayed at the site of the project with name of the Bank 
and Mobile no. of the contact person for the smooth and efficient functioning. 

Date: 23.09.2024 

We request you to mention on your Website and also on other publicity material that the said 
Project is approved by Bank of Baroda and along with contact person, Mr Vijesh Walde, Mobile 
No 8655865778, Mr. Mayank Pandey, Mobile no 8668396139, Mr, Ananth Pailoor, Mobile No 
6362112182. 

Please note that the bank will have the sole discretion to sanction individual loans based on the 

eligibility of individual clients. 

Regards, 

We look forward in establishing a good anda mutual rewarding business relationship between 
Bank of Baroda and your esteemed organization. Please do not hesitate and feel free to contact 

us for any issue in the respect of above matter. 

We wish you all the best in your business endowment, 

Vij�st Wade, 
Chief Manager, 

RAPC, Panaji 

Retail Assets Processing Centre (RAPC.) Panaji-Goa. 
Ph No. 0832-2481321/346/347 E-Mail- sms.goa@bankofbaroda.com 
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